December 5, 2023

Adam Werner PE

Youngblood, Tyler & Associates
P.O. Box 517

Mechanicsville, VA 23111

RE: Greenhouse Section 1 Revision 1
LOCATION: 2500 Mountain Rd
POD NO: 2023-00229
DWG FILE 2023-030

Dear Mr. Werner:

We have reviewed the revision to the approved construction plans submitted to the Planning
Department on November 15, 2023 and received by DPU on November 17, 2023.

Please address the following comments and resubmit revised construction plans for review.

1. Cloud or bubble all utility changes from previous revision submittals(reference DPU tech
memo dated August 10, 2023) that are different from the originally approved plans.

If you have any questions concerning the above noted comments or the plans, please contact me
at 501-4501.

Sincerely
ohn L. Clark, PE
tilities Engineer

ce: Jon Beckner, RJM Land, LLC

bec:  Marchelle Sossong
Mike Aust, DPW
Daniel Ivy
Christina Goggin, Planning

JLC/vr

REVISED CONSTRUCTION PLANS REQUIRED



